
Statement of the Board of Managers’ Responsibilities for the 

Preparation and Approval of the Consolidated Financial Statements 

(for Unaudited Condensed Consolidated Financial Statements for first six months of 2024) 

 

The Board of Managers is responsible for the preparation, publishing and fair presentation of the 

consolidated financial statements in accordance with Luxembourg legal and regulatory requirements 

relating to the preparation and presentation of the consolidated financial statements, and for such 

internal control as the Board of Managers determines is necessary to enable the preparation of 

consolidated financial statements that are free from material misstatement, whether due to fraud or 

error. In preparing the consolidated financial statements, the Board of Managers is responsible for 

assessing the Group’s ability to continue as a going concern, disclosing, as applicable, matters related 

to going concern and using the going concern basis of accounting unless the Board of Managers either 

intends to liquidate the Group or to cease operations, or has no realistic alternative but to do so. 

We confirm that to the best of our knowledge and belief:  

• The consolidated financial statements of Amber Beverage Group S.à r.l. (the ‘Company’) 

presented in this unaudited interim Report and established in conformity with International Financial 

Reporting Standards as adopted by the European Union give a true and fair view of the consolidated 

statements of comprehensive income, changes in equity and cash flows for the period that ended, and 

notes to the consolidated financial statements, including a summary of significant accounting policies; 

and  

• The Directors' Report includes a fair review of the development and performance of the 

business and position of the Company and the undertakings included within the consolidation taken 

as a whole, together with a description of the principal risks and uncertainties it faces. 

 

Approved by the Board of Managers and signed on its behalf on 30 August 2024 by: 

 

 

__________________________ 

Arturs Evarts  

Chairman of the Board of Managers 


